
Newsletter 

News from Mrs Patchett 

This past week, the Year 6 children have been at Quinta, enjoying a week of outdoor activities with their 

friends.  The children have been stretching themselves and facing new challenges.  We are looking 

forward to welcoming them home this evening and hearing all about their adventures. 

It has been a busy week in school too!  We enjoyed seeing our children in Year 5 finding out all about the 

world of the Greeks and they looked great too.  Children across the school have also been busy this 

week and so we are sharing lots of photos so that you can see what they have been up to! 

This week in Collective Worship we launched the Shoebox appeal for this year.  Children will be coming 

home with an information leaflet about the campaign.  If you want to pick up a shoebox that is already 

wrapped, you can do so from outside the main entrance to the school.  More information about the 

Shoebox campaign can be found in the letter attached to the newsletter email. 

News from Around the School 

Last week, our children in Early Years spent a fun-packed morning at Cogges Farm Museum. 

                

                 

       



 

Congratulations to Mrs Lynch and Mr Walker 

We are delighted to share with you good news of two recent safe arrivals. 

Earlier in September, Mrs Lynch gave birth to a healthy baby girl.  Mrs Lynch and her husband have 

named the little girl, Orla Hope.   

At the end of September, Mr Walker’s partner gave birth to a baby boy, they have called him 

Alexander Scott.  Mr Walker is currently enjoying paternity leave. 

We are looking forward to meeting both Orla and Alexander. 

The children in Year 1 have been painting their self-portraits. 

       

       

                  

Well done to all of them for looking so carefully at themselves, we think your portraits are great! 



 

Our Year 5 children enjoyed a fantastic day learning about Ancient Greece 

 

     

   

     



 

Thanks from Besom 

Thank you to everyone who donated to our 

harvest collection. This week we received a card 

of thanks from Besom, who will distribute your 

gifts to families who are most in need. 

 

Values Award 

Well done to all our children who this week 

received a Values Award. 

Awards this week were given for caring, 

persevering and showing courage.  Children 

were also congratulated on being a fantastic 

example and showing friendship to others. 

 

A big thank you also to our children in Year 5, 

who this week stepped up to cover lots of the 

jobs that are usually done by the children in 

Year 6.  Year 5, you have been great! 

Harvest experience 

Over the past two weeks, the children in Year 4 have been to the Harvest experience at The Methodist 

Church.   

           

     

Thank-you to those of you who have supported Year 4 to enable them to attend the church. 

 



 

It has been a great week at Quinta for our children in Year 6. 

       

     

               

          

           

 
Loving, learning and flourishing in community 

 


